
 Gyan Bharati School
(GBS), Saket, organized its
alumni meet titled ‘Tour de
School’ with enthusiasm on
its premises in South Delhi.
Notable GBS alumnus(1988
batch) and Padma Shri
awardee(2010) Ustad
Faiyaz Wasifuddin Dagar
was among the
distinguished attendees.
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The meet commenced with an
interaction among the alumni,

teachers and the school
Director Mrs. Lata

Vaidyanathan. It led to a
delightful session titled ‘Meet &

Greet’ where the pioneering
batch of 1988 to the class of

2023 came together over high
tea.



Thereafter during the official
house wise photograph

session, students posed next
to their respective school

house flags, raised the tempo
and stirred up nostalgic

school memories. Adding to
the vibrancy was the school
drumroll and a street play
performed by students. 

 Tour of the School, the event's main highlight, allowed
students and teachers to relive cherished moments. Amid
selfies and striking poses at their favourite spots, students

tried their hand at basketball, enjoyed the playground
swings, explored classrooms and strolled up and down the

famous school ramp.



Tour de School was
orchestrated by the
school along with a

dedicated core team
comprising Aabha Kapuria

(1994), Preeti Juneja
(1998), Shohit Chaudhry
(2003), Saurabh Khindri

(2003), and Sidharth
Dugar (2009), with the
support from the GBS

Alumni Working
Committee members.

Mrs.Lata Vaidyanathan
and the Principal 

Dr. Mudita Sharma
greeted the teachers

from the 1980s to
2023 and alumni from

the inaugural
graduating class of
1988 and beyond. 



Mrs. Vaidyanathan paid a heartfelt tribute to the
cherished memory and enduring contributions of

Padma Shri awardee and school's first Director
Mr. MN Kapur, the first Principal Mrs.Vinita

Chaturvedi and the former Director 
Mr. RC Shekhar.


